
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

ACTION AGENDA 
 

Joint Meeting 
VISALIA CITY COUNCIL 

COLLEGE OF THE SEQUOIAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  
Monday, March 17, 2008  

Visalia Convention Center, 303 E. Acequia, Visalia, CA  
4:00 p.m.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE  
 
MOMENT OF SILENCE 
 
INTRODUCTIONS/COMMENTS 
 
CITIZENS REQUESTS - This is the time for members of the public to comment on any matter 
within the jurisdiction of the College of the Sequoias District/Visalia City Council.  The Board 
Members and Council ask that you keep your comments brief and positive. The Board/Council 
members cannot legally discuss or take official action on citizen request items that are introduced 
tonight.  In fairness to all who wish to speak tonight, each speaker from the public will be allowed 
three minutes or a total of 20 minutes per topic.  Please begin your comments by stating your name 
and providing your street name and city. 
 
No comments 
 
1. Update of the California State University Fresno/COS Center 
 
2. COS Fast Facts 
 
3. COS Bond in November 
 
Dr. Bill Scroggins, COS President, updated the Council on progress being made with the 
partnership between California State University Fresno, COS, and the City of Visalia, as well 
as the Sequoia Regional Institute for Higher Education’s efforts to improve Baccalaureate 
education in Tulare County.     

 

College of the Sequoias Board of Trustees 
President:  John Zumwalt – arrived 4:50 pm 
Vice President: Lori Cardoza - present 
Clerk: Greg Sherman - present 
Board Member:  Earl Mann - absent 
Board Member:  Sue Shannon - present 
  

City of Visalia 
Mayor:   Jesus J. Gamboa - present 
Vice Mayor: Bob Link - present 
Council Member:  Greg Collins - present 
Council Member:  Donald K. Landers - present 
Council Member:  Amy Shuklian - presemt 4:12 pm 

Call to 
Order  
 
Track 1 



 

 

 
Dr. Scroggins presented COS facts including enrollments, goals and accomplishments, and 
reviewed what facility projects have recently been accomplished and what projects are 
planned for the future.  In addition, a $27m bond, planned for the June 2008 election, was 
discussed.     
 
Council discussed the upcoming bond, facility, and program needs at COS as well as the 
need to meet regularly with the COS Board to share goals and accomplishments.     
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 5:23 p.m. 
 
 
 
Submitted by Donjia Huffmon, Chief Deputy City Clerk 
 
 


